
 

 
 

307 SOUTH MARKET STREET, P.O. BOX P                                 DANVILLE, OHIO 43014-0616 

TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME – SEPTEMBER 10, 2017 
 

FATHER MARK HAMMOND, PASTOR 

FR. DANIEL OLVERA, Parochial Vicar 

Deacon Tim Birie 

Father Homer Blubaugh, retired 

Sheryl Mickley, Administrator of Religious Ed. 

Theresa Morris, Administrator of Religious Ed. 

Sandy Mickley, Bookkeeper 

Donald Hawk, Parish Council President 

Sacramental Emergencies – 398-6285 

Website www.stlukedanvilleoh.org  

Parish E-mail address stluke@ecr.net 
 

LITURGY OF THE MASS 
Saturday Evening:  5:00pm 

Sunday Morning: 10:00am 

Daily:  Tues. 8am,Wed. 11am, Thurs. 8am 
 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
Tuesday through Friday 9:30am to 4:30pm 

740-392-4711 ext. 1 @ St. Vincent de Paul Parish Office 

740-392-4711 ext. 7 

740-392-4711 ext. 2 

1-740-502-2679 

740-507-1737 (cell) 740-599-6237 (home) 

419-961-8561 (cell) 740-393-3742 (home) 

740-599-6362 (office) 740-507-9569 (cell) 

740-599-6416 (home)  
 

SACRAMENTAL MINISTRY 
Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturday  3:30-4:30pm   

     and by appointment 

Marriage:  Call Parish office or contact Father six months  

     prior to the wedding date; Instruction is required. 

Baptism:  Call Greg Henkel at 740-392-4711 ext. 5 or 

     gregmhenkel@gmail.com; instruction required. 

In Case of Sickness:  Call parish office if you are sick   

     or hospitalized; also, inform us about the sick or 

     aged who are unable to attend church. 
 

MISSION STATEMENT – We are St. Luke Church, people of God, created in the image and likeness of Christ, 

and committed to living our faith in the Roman Catholic tradition under the authority and direction of the Pope, 

Bishop and Pastor. 

As people baptized in Christ, gifted with many talents and rooted in strong families, we reach out and welcome 

all.  Our mission is to proclaim the good news, as a prayerful and caring community celebrating Christ’s presence 

in worship, sacraments, and service. 

http://www.stlukedanvilleoh.org/
mailto:stluke@ecr.net


Readings for September 10, 2017 

Twenty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
Readings for September 17, 2017 

Twenty-fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

First Reading: Ezekiel 33:7-9 

Responsorial Psalm: 95:1-2, 6-7, 8-9 

Second Reading: Romans 13:8-10 

Gospel: Matthew 18:15-20 
 

First Reading: Sirach 27:30—28:7 

Responsorial Psalm: 103:1-2, 3-4, 9-10, 11-12 

Second Reading: Romans 14:7-9 

Gospel: Matthew 18:21-35 

 

     SEPTEMBER       MASS INTENTIONS      OFFERED BY             ALTAR SERVERS 

Saturday 9 5pm Garrett & Mary Hurley Hurley Family Laura Morris-Andrea Holland 

Sunday 10 10am People of St. Luke  Addison Wills-Garren Wills 

Tuesday  12 8am William Bennett Diana Bennett/Theresa Morris  

Wednesday 13 11am Caroline Mickley Polly Gardner  

Thursday 14 8am Joyce Hawk Don & Janet Hawk  

Saturday 16 5pm Liza Heffelfinger Patti/Eric Winterhalter Nathan Butts-Adam Butts 

Sunday 17 10am People of St. Luke   Carol Ann Durbin-Bronson Durbin 
 

Weekly Eucharistic Adoration begins after Tuesday 8am Mass and closes on Wednesday before 11am Mass. 
 

Saint Luke is a member of the Knox Consortium with St. Vincent de Paul, Mount Vernon 
St. Vincent de Paul Website: www.st-vincentdepaul.org 

      Go to Quick Links at the bottom of the page for “Church Bulletin” 

St. Vincent de Paul Mass times:      

     Saturday at 4:30pm; Sunday at 8:00am, 10:00am, 11:30am 

     Monday, Tuesday at 12:15pm; Wednesday at 8:30am; Friday at 5:30pm 

     Liturgy of the Hours Thursday at 8:00am in the Rectory Chapel 

 

Your Stewardship to God – September 2 & 3 

 $5,568.00 Weekly Offering, Thank you!   

 935.00 Sanctuary Community Action 

 350.00 Trinity Dome-140, Hurricane Relief-200, Assumption-10 

 

Hurricane Harvey collection, September 9 & 10, will support the efforts of Catholic Charities USA and 

other Catholic agencies as they reach out to provide humanitarian aid in Texas and other affected parts of the 

Gulf Coast region.  Cash donations offer the most flexibility to address urgently developing needs.   

 

Prayers are requested for... Jeff Allison, Helen Austin, Donna Beckley, Joy Blubaugh, Bruce Campbell, 

Spencer Capelle, Dorothy Colopy, Jim Colopy, Bill Crawford, Rose Crawford, Nancy Damm, Jim Daniels, 

Deloris Delgado, Jim Denuit, Gretchen Dues, Cora Durbin, Roseanne Euman, Patrick Gaffney, Tom 

Gardner, Tom Gault, Dick Hall, Jacob Hall, Tripp Heffelfinger, John Kick, Amy Koegly, Marykay Lustig, 

Jill McDonald, Pauline McGinnis, Will McKee, Barb Miller, Joe Miller, Linda Myers, Dave/Lorna Patton, 

Carol Roberts, Becky Royball, Beth Sapp, Jackie Shackle, Jennifer Sichel, Father Snoke, John Staggs, 

Shirley Stoner, Linda Sommerfelt, Dan Tomsho, Bob Watts, Shelley Weesner, Ben Young, and closure of 

abortion clinics.  Please call the parish office when admitted to the hospital if you wish a visit. 

 

Reconnect to Our Catholic Roots!  Have you, a friend, relative, or co-worker stopped coming to Mass regularly?  

Join us or invite this person to the seven week sessions of Catholics, Welcome Home Seminar at the Pope Francis 

Center, 301 E. High Street Thursdays from 7-9pm.  For information, call Deacon Tim, 740-392-4711, or Patrick 

Kent, 740-504-9311.  The topic for the second week (Sept. 14) is “Do Catholics really worship Mary and the 

Saints?”  Sessions divide time between videos and discussions.  Bring your questions!  No matter how long a 

person has been away, no matter the reason, we invite all to consider renewing their relationship with the Catholic 

Church. 

http://www.st-vincentdepaul.org/


MINISTRIES           Ushers/Greeters        Lectors         Eucharistic Ministers 

Saturday 9/16 5pm L Patrick Mickley 

Tony Mickley 

Gordon Hyde Mindy Rashley-Dave Rashley-Keith Miller 

Betty Carpenter-Mike Colopy 

Sunday 9/17 10am Jerry Mickley 

Leo Mickley 

Sheryl Micklely Marcia Durbin-Kathryn Dessert 

Amy Mickley-Cindy Adrian-Mark Latorre 

Cantors: Saturday, September 16 at 5pm: Rochelle Adam & Beth Sapp 

    Sunday, September 17 at 10am: Rochelle Adam & Men’s Group 

Collection Counters, Sunday, September 17 – Brenda Arnold, Brad & Shelby Mickley 
 

Welcome to St. Luke Parish!  If you are new to the parish, please drop by the parish office at the west end of 

the Community Center to register.  You may also pick up a Family Registration form in the church from the 

table near the side entrance or in the vestibule, or one can be mailed to you upon request.  Just fill it out with 

your information and return it to the parish office.  If you are currently a member of another parish in the 

diocese, the diocese will transfer your membership to St. Luke’s. 
 

Engaged and Married Couples: It’s Time!  Say Yes to God’s Plan.  Whether you’ve discerned God calling 

you to try to achieve or postpone pregnancy, Natural Family Planning (NFP) can help you and your spouse live 

God’s plan for love and life, while strengthening your marriage relationship.   Engaged and married couples are 

invited to learn NFP by attending a diocesan NFP Class Series, which starts Monday, September 18, 7–9 p.m. at 

St. Paul the Apostle Parish, Westerville.  To register or learn more go to www.columbuscatholic.org/natural-

family-planning or contact the Marriage and Family Life Office at 614-241-2560. 
 

After Divorce Retreat: Adventure into the Interior Life: A day-long retreat of healing for individuals who are 

separated and/or divorced, lay leaders, and clergy, will take place on Saturday, September 23rd from 8:30 am - 

4:00 pm at Our Lady of Perpetual Help Catholic Church in Grove City. The day will be led by Rose Sweet, 

Catholic speaker and author of seven books including the program “Surviving Divorce: Hope and Healing for the 

Catholic Family.” Participants will have the opportunity to receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation and the 

option to end the day with a Vigil Mass. The cost is $20 (scholarships are available) and lunch will be provided. 

Please register at DivorcedCatholicColumbus.org by Sunday, September 17th.   

 
Fall Tour Day at the Josephinum: Seminarians of the Pontifical College Josephinum will offer tours of the seminary, and 
the newly renovated chapel, on Saturday, September 16, from 10am-3pm.  Admission and parking are free. Tours will begin 
every half-hour and are approximately 45 minutes, followed by refreshments. Reservations encouraged but not required. For 
more information or to make a reservation, please call the Advancement Office at 614-985-2203. 
 

Bi-Monthly Healing Mass on September 18 at Saint Joseph Cathedral: A Mass of Healing and Healing 

Service will be celebrated on Monday, September 18, 6:30 p.m. at Saint Joseph Cathedral, 212 East Broad Street, 

Columbus. Following the Mass, a Service of Healing will begin with Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, 

Veneration of relic of the True Cross of Christ, followed by an opportunity for each person to speak individually 

with a priest and receive prayers of healing for what they seek; the Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick will also 

be available.  The Service of Healing will conclude with Benediction. All persons who seek Christ’s healing are 

invited – especially those who suffer with physical illness and infirmities (e.g. cancer and other debilitating 

diseases and conditions), in addition to those in seek emotional and spiritual healing. All caregivers, family 

members, and members of the medical community are invited as well. Parking is available at the rear of the 

Cathedral accessible off East Gay Street; handicap accessible elevator is located in the courtyard (west side of the 

Cathedral) on East Broad Street. Bi-monthly Healing Masses take place at the Cathedral on the third Monday of 

the month; the next Healing Mass is scheduled for November 20.  If you have any questions about this special 

Mass please call the Cathedral: (614) 224-1295. 

 
Thank you...Todd and I would like to thank our fellow parishioners for the reception held for my retirement.  

Also thank you to the ladies who put it together, Marcia, Janet, Bobbie, Sandy and others who helped.  (What 

would we ever do without Marcia???)  The 20 years just flew by!  Now, the Lord willing, on Martin Luther King 

Day next year, we will be "observing" the BIG ONE. But for now, if any Euchre club needs a sub I'm available.    

Betty 

EVENTS OF THE COMING WEEK 

http://www.columbuscatholic.org/natural-family-planning
http://www.columbuscatholic.org/natural-family-planning


Sat/Sun Sept. 9/10 State Squires Basketball Tournament & Retreat 

Sunday September 10 11am – Projector Training 

6pm – Youth Group Cookout & Games for High School Teens & Families 

Tuesday September 12 Noon – Vocations Club at St. Leonard, Heath 

7pm – RCIA at St. Vincent de Paul Pope Francis Center 

Friday September 15 5-7pm – Fish Fry 

Sunday September 17 Catechetical Sunday 

9-11:30am – Pancake Breakfast 

6-7:30pm – Youth Group 

 

Parish School of Religion: Opening Mass & Orientation/Registration will be Wednesday, September 20 at 

6:30pm.  The first day of class for grades Kindergarten through sixth will be Wednesday, September 27 from 6:30-

7:30pm.  The Confirmation Class (grades 7-8) will meet on Sunday evenings from 6-7:30, beginning September 

24.  The Youth Group, for high school students, meets the first, second, and third Sundays of the month from 6-

7:30pm, beginning with a cook-out & games this Sunday, Sept. 10. 

 

The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) classes for the Knox-Licking consortium are held Tuesday 

evenings at the St Vincent de Paul Pope Francis Center.  Anyone that has not been baptized, anyone considering 

becoming Catholic, and any Catholic who has not received all of the sacraments of initiation, please contact Greg 

Henkel at gregmhenkel@gmail.com or 392-4711x5 for more information.  If you would like to attend but cannot 

make that time please contact Greg to discuss your individual schedule.  Also, contact Greg if you are interested 

in becoming a sponsor for someone considering becoming Catholic. 

 

Walking With Purpose: Opening Your Hearts: A life-changing Women’s bible study is coming to St. Luke and 

St. Vincent de Paul Parishes, beginning September 18 and September 20.  The sessions at St. Luke’s will be held 

Mondays from 9:30-11am and at St. Vincent’s on Wednesday from 6-7:30pm.  All women are invited to attend at 

one of the parishes.  If you want to explore and grow in your Catholic faith, and you need to find the connection 

between Mass and the challenges you face in your everyday, busy life; If you’d like a way to form more 

meaningful relationships with your sisters in Christ, then we invite you to consider participating in Walking With 

Purpose.  Registration forms are in the church or available on the website.  This is a 22-week program and the only 

cost is $40 for the study guide.  Scholarships are available if needed.  Child care will be provided for those who 

need it.  Registrations may be put in the pink box, or in the collection clearly marked.  Child care is needed for 

our women’s bible study.  Services are needed from 9:15-11:15am for the Monday sessions.  Persons must be 18 

years of age, and must attend a Protecting God’s Children seminar and have a background check.  Child care 

persons will be paid $10 an hour.  Please call the parish office if you can help.   

 

Starting Point Walk – Saturday, October 7 – Taking Steps. Changing Lives.  

Interested in supporting those facing an unexpected pregnancy?  You can by participating in Starting Point’s 

WALK.  This major fundraiser helps the Center provide services such as pregnancy tests and ultrasounds to those 

in our community who are considering their options.  All services are at no cost to clients.  Through the parenting 

classes, maternity clothes, diapers, formula, baby clothing, care seats, cribs and mattresses are earned.  Starting 

Point is entirely funded through fundraisers like this and the generosity of churches, individuals, and businesses.  

Please consider asking your friends and family to sponsor you for the WALLK.  Pick up a sponsor pledge form in 

the church or create your own online fundraising page at tiny.cc/StartingPointWALK.  (Call Jamie at the Center 

for assistance, 740-393-5074.)  Take steps to change lives by walking on Saturday, October 7!  

A Building REMODEL Community Open House from11:15am-12 Noon will follow the WALK. 

 

The Basilica & National Shrine of Our Lady of Consolation, Carey, OH invites you to attend two special 

events:  Latino Day, Sunday, September 17 and Family Day, Sunday, September 24.  Both events offer a special 

Mass at noon and confessions prior to Mass. Benediction and prayers for healing with the Relic of the True Cross 

will follow an outdoor rosary procession at 2:30 pm.  Look us up at www.olcshrine.com for more information or 

call 419-396-7107. 

mailto:gregmhenkel@gmail.com
http://www.olcshrine.com/

